
February is a unique month.  Why, you ask?  Well, here are a couple fun facts: it is the 
shortest month of all other months in the calendar year at only 28 days.  It encom-
passes Valentine’s Day  (started back in ~ 500 A.D.), and marks the end of Winter, 
hinting of warmer days ahead.  It is also the only month that changes the number of 
days it has; every four years it goes from 28 to 29 days representing a Leap Year.  By 
the way, the next Leap Year is in 2024.  February truly is an interesting month! 
 
Aside from the trivia, we can all probably agree that COVID/Omicron has made itself 
known, AGAIN, and perhaps you have had first hand experience with the virus at this 
point.  Just when  we all thought COVID was starting to recede...UGH!  That said, we 
have reduced the number of hours that our marina front office door is open to public 
access, to reduce ours and your potential exposure.  Walk-ins are being allowed on 
Tuesday and Thursday, from 9am to 1pm.  All people entering the building must be 
symptom free, and wearing a mask.  If you cannot make it in during those hours, or 
simply do not wish to visit in person, we are still accessible by phone and email dur-
ing regular business hours at: (650) 583-6975, or harbormaster@brisbaneca.org.  We 
hope you stay safe, and keeping our fingers crossed that we get through this sooner 
than later! 
 
Switching gears and heading to some reminders and marina items: 
 

 For your safety, and to not cause potential damage elsewhere, DO NOT attempt to 
shut off ANY utilities here at the marina on your own.  Contact the marina office 
(650) 583-6975, or the non-emergency line of Brisbane PD (415) 467-1212 for 
after hours, if there are any issues with a broken water pipe or other service on the 
dock(s). 

 Our dumpsters are for normal household garbage; they are not for electronics, 
engine parts, furniture, or other bulky items that should be taken to a transfer or 
authorized dump station.  If you need information or locations on where to take 
certain items, please contact our office.  We have flyers here for you to take with 
you on household items and proper disposal methods. 

 Reminder: monthly slip payments are due before the month’s end, for the next 
month’s slip fees.  Paying on the 1st or later is constituted as being late, and will 
incur a late fee being added to the statement.  If you would like to avoid having to 
think about the payment each month, please contact our office for discussing the 
option to be put on auto-payment with a Visa, MC or Discover credit card. 

 When walking the docks, I’m still seeing quite a few past due registration stickers 
on boats.  Please make sure to get the updated registration posted aboard, and pro-
vide our office with a current copy of your CA DMV registration, or USCG docu-
mentation. 

 

Request—we’re already into the New Year, and I would like to see some new pictures 
you have taken while out on the water.  Please send us your boating adventure shots 
so we may share them with everyone.  You can email your pictures directly to me at: 
arehberg@brisbaneca.org to be featured in one of our upcoming newsletters.  

 
 

Until next time, watch out for Cupid and his pesky little pointed arrows!  
 
Andrew Rehberg - Harbormaster 
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Reminder: Blood Donation Event at SPYC on Feb 23rd 
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2022 Tide Tables are 
now available in the marina   

office.  Get yours today 
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                   Sierra Point Yacht Club 
      400 Sierra Point Pkwy Brisbane CA 

                             
      Dylan Garrett, Commodore 

~ SPYC ~ 
 
 
 

 
Mark your calendars: SPYC is hosting its first Blood Drive with Vitalant on Wednesday      
February 23, 2022, from 11am to 4pm.  Please see the attached flyer (page 4) for more specif-
ics.  For other events and pertinent information, please visit our website at: https://
spyc.clubexpress.com 
 
Fair Winds, 
Dylan Garrett - Commodore 

 

I Spy With My Little Eye... 
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To place an ad, please submit the following: 
 Provide a brief description (no more than 30 words), an image of the item, and a valid email and/or phone number. 
All listings must be submitted to harbormaster’s office by the 20th of each month, and will be posted in the following months 
newsletter for a period of one (1) month (unless renewing ad is requested).   

 
 
50’ 50A/125V power cord for sale.  Used, in good condition. $250 
Contact: (415) 746-0780 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
West Marine Infant (under 30 lbs) Life Jacket. Worn twice and not more than  
for an hour total. Originally $60, asking $40. (415)385-5253  
 
 
 
 
5/8” dock lines, brand new, never used: 1 @ 20’, 1 @ 25’  $20/EA 
Henry 
bsunshine@prodigy.net 
 
 
 
 
 
Shurflo portable oil change system. $60. 
Henry (559) 960-4170 or bsunshine@prodigy.net 
 
 




